Sydney Russell Primary School Newsletter Issue 06 Friday 12th October 2018

Parents' Evening

Parents' evening will be held on Thursday 18th October 2018.

We are only able to offer **5 minute** time slots, so please arrange an alternative meeting with your child's teacher if there are other concerns you wish to discuss.

Please complete and return the tear-off slips indicating your preferred time slots as soon as possible. If you have more than one child in the school, please return the form to the teacher of your **eldest** child.

EYFS and KS2 meetings will be held in your child's classroom. KS1 meetings will be held in the dining hall.

Van Cols Photo Collection

Van Cols photographers will collect any orders for photographs on **Tuesday 16**th **October 2018.**

Photographer

A photographer will visit the primary briefly on Monday to take photos of our school and capture images of school life in action for our website and promotional material. Children whose parents/carers have expressed the wish for no photographs/video will **NOT** be included.

After School Clubs

After school clubs will be cancelled on **Thursday 18th October 2018** due to our Parents' Evening.

The current multisports club will continue for an extra week when we return after half term to replace the cancelled session.

There will be a new rotation of after school clubs when we return after half-term. A letter will be sent out the week beginning 29th October 2018 for applications to join the clubs.

Year 2

Year 2 Elm class created a collage of their faces from old magazines. They did this by cutting out eyes, mouths, ears and hair and glueing them onto photos of their own faces.



Uniform

Remember to name all items of uniform.

Year 2 Test Information Meeting

There will be a year 2 Test Information Meeting in the school dining hall on Wednesday 17th October 2018 from

09.10am – 10.10amPlease enter via the canteen link (near Buttercups Nursery)

Fanshawe Crescent.

Half Term

Last day of Term

Thursday 18th October 2018

3.00pm

Back to school on

Monday 29th October 08.55am.